
Author’s response to manuscript acceptance  

 

Many thanks to Matthew Hecht for accepting our manuscript for publication.  

 

As requested, we have amended Figure 1 to make it clearer. The quivers have been made 

bolder and the range of the plot axis has been reduced to focus directly on shelf-edge flow.  

 

An “author contributions” section has now been added to comply with the Copernicus 

publishing guidance. No other amendments have been made since the last review.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Matt Clark, on behalf of all co-authors. 


